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• Approved bills for payment as presented by Judy 

• Reviewed check registers 

• Reviewed membership statistics to date 

• Attended NMLA/MPLA Program Planning meetings 

o Participated in online conversations regarding conference registrations, 

programming proposals, room block questions, and others.  


